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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

Name

Postcode

3072

Email

Write your submission

To whoever this concerns,
| hope you are having a pleasant day.

Im writing in regards to the proposed Preston Market precinct. Cutting to the chase, | believe
Preston Market is a valuable community hub for all age demographics, from senior migrants
to young families with teenage hipsters. The market has always been a place of fond

memories for me and my family and is a place | hold dear.

It's wide range of food vendors, cafes and other small business define the term community.
It's rustic and “daggy” charm is a familiarity | believe will be truely missed with the proposed

plans.



A high rise apartment block will not only make it feel enclosed, threatening and
unwelcoming, it will take away the stalls that create jobs for many people at the market, who
I’'m also sure will be missed by their customers. There are already plenty of apartment
blocks and townhouses being built in the area, and the reason many are flocking here is
because of the community spirit and selection of fun things to do! I'm almost certain, that

people will always be excited to live near something like Preston Market.

Taking it away, or tainting it's original form will create an unsatisfactory taste in the Northern
Suburbs. Preston Market is the place where anyway can come, in trackies or in jeans for a

jam donut, a slice of pizza and some beautiful fresh produce.
Support small businesses and the community, not gentrification.

Thank you,

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit

https://engage.vic.gov.au/index.php/dashboard/reports/forms_new/data/4881
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